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Teacher’s Institute Planned 

 

MILES CITY, MONTANA: In conjunction with workforce development, Miles Community 

College is hosting its annual Teacher’s Institute classes. 

 

The Teacher’s Institute will offer professional development courses in July with both credit 

and OPI renewal units available. 

 

On July 8 and 9, Kim Smith will be teaching the Deconstructing Distance Learning course. 

Class members will be sharing unique experiences with distance learning and the 

struggles and successes that occurred during the coronavirus pandemic. Information on 

resources, tolls, and strategies will be available for lesson delivery and online 

collaboration. 

 

On July 23 and 24, Christine Williams will teach a Management of Aggressive Behaviors 

(MOAB) to teach participants basic strategies of identifying aggressive behaviors and 

avoiding physical harm and hands-on strategies for controlling and restraining aggressive 

behaviors.  

 

https://www.bing.com/maps?&ty=18&q=Miles%20Community%20College&satid=id.sid%3a5745b4a3-d5b8-a699-51a2-35608c1abe2a&ppois=46.40454864501953_-105.82659149169922_Miles%20Community%20College_~&cp=46.404549~-105.826591&v=2&sV=1


Social distancing measures will be in place during these courses. MCC continues to 

monitor the coronavirus situation and more information will be available as further 

directives are in place, in the event the classes can no longer be held safely and 

responsibly. 

 

To register for classes, please click here. For questions or more information, please 

contact Workforce Development and Community Outreach Coordinator, Tracy Baker at 

406-874-6168 or bakert@milescc.edu. 
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https://app.mt.gov/accessgov/milescc/Forms/Page/milescc/05653b80-d5fd-4c1f-bf89-99f999ec4e5d/0/1

